2021 General Membership Meeting Sun City Civic Hall, Sun City, CA 10:30 a.m., January 15, 2021

Meeting called to order at 10:30 a.m.

Linda Decquir, acting President, recapped the year ending 2021. David Franks, President, passed away and Kymber Hoover, Vice President, resigned from the Board. Ali Selim and Linda Decquir, acting as President and Vice President were recruited to fill in these vacancies. Ali Selim subsequently resigned.

Linda reported that the Board agreed to proceed with the Sectional in November. The sectional ended with a profit, after expenses. Linda recapped the current games that are being held at the various clubs.

Carrollee Moore, was recruited during the past year as the Webmaster.

The balance in the checking account is \$3,700 and the C.D. account is \$6,540.

A notice was posted online recruiting Board members for the following twoyear term, 2022-2024. Since there were no volunteers, an election was not held, and the following members were recruited by acclimation for the Board.

Linda Dequir, President

Deborah Elliott, Vice President

Carol Fuller, Secretary

Beverly Hughes, Treasurer

Erik Andersen, Member at Large

Sam Reddy, Member at Large

Carolyn Swanson, Member at Large

John Ramey, Member at Large

As there were no further questions by the membership, the meeting was adjourned at 10:40 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Fuller, Secretary